
 

Sunlight of the 
Spirit 

We invite our fellowship to join us in celebrating our 11th anniversary as an AA 
group on the Palouse! 

Please join us on Thursday, April 18th from 5:30pm to 6:30pm for an open to all 
Potluck. Bring a snack, dish, or dessert to share. 

Following the Potluck our normal Open Women’s meeting format will commence at 
7:00pm. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Questions can be directed to our trusted servant and GSR: Kara M. 

503-319-7908 


